
From: Brad Livingston <bliving@scetv.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/29/2013 5:12:40 PM
Subject: RE:

Hey Christian,

 
Sorry that I have not responded but we were relocating the Finance department offices today and I have been buried under boxes.  I 
looked over what you sent and that will work on our end.  Let me know if you need anything else.  Thanks!!

 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 9:32 AM

To: Brad Livingston

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: RE: 


Brad,
 
                Would this work?  With these tables, we generally only go to the “II.B.” level as opposed to “II.B.2” and so 
forth.  I went back to the spreadsheet that contained your original request to restructure ETV’s budget and lumped 
each of the objectives together for each budget program, using the category names that appeared in that 
spreadsheet.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2013 8:54 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW:
 
ETV goals and objectives.
 
From: Brad Livingston [mailto:bliving@scetv.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 4:35 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Linda O'Bryon

Subject:
 
Josh,
 
Just wanted to thank you for our meeting on Monday afternoon.  I am attaching an excel spreadsheet that "maps" our 
strategic goals and objectives to our new proposed budget structure.  I did not have Christian's email but please forward to 
him as well.  If either of you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Also, Mrs. O'Bryon followed up with John Crockett our VP for Engineering concerning First Net.  John was appointed to the 
SC First Net Committee by former DSIT Deputy Director Tom Fletcher (now retired).  In his capacity as a committee 
member, John attended a State and Territory Consultation meeting in Memphis during June, 2013.  There is another meeting 
scheduled for November and ETV looks forward to being part of the initiative to provide emergency responders with the first 
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high-speed, nationwide network dedicated to pubic safety.


